The Brooklyn School

119 Gorman Road Patricia L. Buell
Brooklyn, CT 06234 Superintendent
Phone: (860} 774-9732 buellwbrooklynschools.org

Fax: (860) 774-6938

August 24, 2021

Staples

% Jennifer O'Connor - Team Manager
155 Tracy Road

Dayville, CT 06241

Dear Jennifer,

On behalf of the Brooklyn Public Schools | would like to thank you for the generous donation of
school supplies. The two pallets of various sizes and colors of binders and pencils that Staples
donated will greatly benefit not only our students but the staff at both Brooklyn Elementary and

Brooklyn Middle School.

We appreciate your support of the Brooklyn Public Schools! This donation will be announced
during our August 25, 2021 Board of Education meeting. Thank you again for your support and
donation.

Sincerely,

Ve Ol

Patricia L. Buell

ee: Keith Atchinson, Brooklyn Board of Education Secretary



